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M E M O R A N D U M

TO:

Community Development and Transportation Committee

FROM:
Stefanie Dye, Community Development Program Coordinator

DATE:
November 10, 2009

SUBJECT:
Pedestrian Kiosk Design and Bidding

Staff has been working with local graphic design firm, LORENC+YOO DESIGN on the design for the map panel and event panel copy for the pedestrian kiosks that are part of the wayfinding program funded by the Preserve America grant.    

The consultant prepared a preliminary design based on the dimensions of the kiosk designed by Whole Town Solutions. The designers recommended reducing the copy height from 6ft by 3 ft to 5 ft by 3 ft for a better field of vision.  
A related issue is the production and installation of the map and event copy.  Once installed, the map can be updated and changed out every two to three years.  The events should be changed four times a year and would need to be redesigned each time.

The sign production equipment purchased with the Preserve America grant funds is capable of printing the graphic, but the graphics files need to be either created in-house or contracted out.   

Staff requests committee approval of kiosk panel design for bidding documents.  Staff also requests committee direction on whether the panels should be outsourced or produced in-house.
